
ADT Blended Learning Plan ​ ​2021-2022 
Art, RMT, Food, Graphics and Textiles 
KS3​ - ​Students will work on specific tasks set by the teacher that can be found on 
the Google Classroom or in a Shared Drive (this will have been communicated to the 
groups). Tasks will not always fall in line with what lessons are being taught on 
campus due to restrictions of equipment. Tasks will always meet National Curriculum 
Requirements. Students can submit work to their teacher via Google Classroom, 
emailing it to teachers or putting it on their Google Slides folders.  

Art, Engineering, Hospitality, Graphics and Textiles 
KS4​ - ​Students will focus on coursework tasks or preparation for their exams 
(Engineering and Hospitality only). Coursework tasks will be set using the Google 
Classroom and work can be submitted by students on here, via email or in their 
Google Slide presentation folders. All resources to support students and their 
learning will be on shared Drives as well as in the classroom to help the students to 
progress. Appropriate tasks will be set for the students in relation to what equipment 
that they have at home. If a student does not have specific equipment, this must be 
made known to the teacher and appropriate tasks can be set (as everyone has 
different things at home).  

Art, Design, Photography and Graphics  
KS5​ - ​Students have access to the Google Classroom where Knowledge 
Organisers, written guide sheets as well as the year planners are kept to support 
students with their learning for the topic. Teachers will have the option to either run 
live lessons through Google Meets or record videos teaching the content. These 
videos will be posted on Google Classroom. Some students have Subject 
Improvement Plans and due to the nature of ADT courses, personal projects are 
very independent. Teachers will work with the students to continue to hit weekly 
targets for their coursework units of work. At A Level, coursework is very 
independent due to the nature of the units. Teachers will communicate with the 
students via email also so that discussions concerning the units of work can take 
place.  


